

A MEMBER OF SWALE ACADEMIES TRUST

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Olivier Head of School: Mrs T Oakley

Tel: 01622 752161

Email: office@sbps.kent.sch.ukWebsite: www.southboroughprimary.org.uk

Twitter: @sbpsmaidstone

Stagshaw Close Postley Road Maidstone Kent ME15 6TL

Monday 22nd January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Further to my recent letter about the school trip to Dover Museum, I am writing to let you know of a change of date.

The museum are no longer able to host us on the original date of Tuesday 20th March so for this reason, the trip will now take place on **Monday 19th March 2018.**

The rest of the original details remain the same. There are no changes to timings and the children still need a packed lunch, school uniform and are allowed to bring up to £5 spending money. The cost of £16 for the trip also remains the same.

If you have any queries, please contact the school.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mrs Melanophy

